
From Mrs Barber 

Their was much haggis tasting, tartan and 

Scottish dancing experienced this week as the 

children learnt about Burns Night and  

celebrated. Pictures are on our website. 

Book Bags and Website 

Healthy Lunches 

Spelling Presentation 

and Games flyer 

Book Bags 

Maths Games and dice 

RGS Information—Yr 4 

 

 

Stars of the week   

 

Year 3 /4 — Connor 

For putting an extra effort into 

his presentation. 

 

Year 2 – Noah A 

For asking excellent questions in 

his work on habitats. 

 

Year R /1 — Holly W 

For fantastic independent writing 

using her sound knowledge. 

Menu Change 
You can now choose tuna, 

beans or cheese with 

your jacket potatoes, 

instead of only 2  

options. 

Waste Free Lunches 

Healthy Lunches.  There are some 

fabulous healthy—waste free  

lunchboxes seen everyday in school.  

Here are a few pictures. 

Week ending 27th January 2017 

This Weeks ―Thunk‖ 

 

House points will be given each week for  

discussing our “Thunk” at home. 

 

Can a dog be kind? 

Many Happy Returns to: 

Aidan 

who celebrated his birthday  

Lunchtime Supervisor 
On occasion we are in need of an additional Lunchtime 

Supervisor if you would like to help out on a casual 

contract—please contact the office .Our school is 

committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare 

of children and to supporting all staff.  We expect all 

staff to share this commitment.  The successful  

applicant will be required to complete a DRB check 

prior to taking up this position. 

Spelling Presentation & Games 

Don’t forget information and ideas to help 

your child learn their spellings on: 

Friday 3rd February - 8.45 am 

or 

Thursday 9th February - 6.00 pm 

Maths 
The children have come home tonight 

with some fun maths games and a new 

dice to practise their basic numbers 

skills.  Have fun, the games are linked 

to the children’s maths  

targets. 


